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New This Week 
Information for you from us at the GCWCC 

 
Topics: March is Ladder Safety Month; Tables & Chairs Purchase Opportunity; CCRGP March 15th Intake; 2024 

Program Fee Subsidy Grant; GCWCC Annual General Meeting & Seminar; Dealing with Grief – Bereavement 
Support Services 

 
 

March is Ladder Safety Month 

Yes, it is a National theme in Canada. 
Did you know that the GCWCC has a full Community Centre Safety manual 
available for community centres to use? 
 
Here is more about ladder safety: 
https://www.gcwcc.mb.ca/site/assets/files/3265/ladder_safety_talk.pdf 
 
Visit SAFE Manitoba for more information about safe work practices and on 
demand videos. https://www.safemanitoba.com/ 
 
Safety is all our responsibility. Let’s be careful up there! 
 

Tables & Chairs Purchase Opportunity 

We know of two centres that are looking to purchase some standard 8-foot tables and 18” tall stacking 
chairs. I have reached out to Accent Furniture for costs and shipping options. Thinking other centres may 
be interested in joining in this purchasing opportunity. (higher volume purchase = low per unit costs).  

If your centre may be interest, please reach out to Arthur for more details. arthur@gcwcc.mb.ca 

 

CCRGP March 15th Intake 

The next intake for the Community Centre Renovation Grant Program is March 15th. Find the latest 
application and information here. 

 

2024 Program Fee Subsidy Grant 

This funding is available from GCWCC to the Community Centres, please note that the per child, per 
sport reimbursement has increased to $400 for a total of $800 per child per year. The form is available 
from our office, or by clicking this link to download it. 

https://www.gcwcc.mb.ca/site/assets/files/1049/gcwcc_sms_manual_final_march_2014_-_oct_2018.pdf
https://www.gcwcc.mb.ca/site/assets/files/3265/ladder_safety_talk.pdf
https://www.safemanitoba.com/
https://legacy.winnipeg.ca/cms/recreation/renovation_fund.stm
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LBFVaZuFW83lNMcoW-06WDsyhANElYjk/view?usp=sharing
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Important information, the Deadlines for Applications for Spring intake is May 30 and for            
Fall/Winter is November 30. All applications must include the required Community Centre Signature 
and a copy of the parent’s receipt for the program registered in.  Please keep a copy of the completed 
application for your records. 

 
 
GCWCC Annual General Meeting & Seminar  
 
Save the date, Saturday April 13, 2024. As part of the event, we’ll be hosting a Plan2045 Volunteer 
Recruitment Workshop. You won’t want to miss this event; registration is coming soon.  
 
 
 
Dealing with Grief – Bereavement Support Services 
 
Palliative Manitoba reached out to us to share with you some posters they would like you to consider 
sharing on your centre’s announcement board. Please follow this link for information 
 
 
GCWCC Team – We’re here to help. 
  
General Council of Winnipeg Community Centres | 2703A – 83 Garry St, Winnipeg MB, R3C 4J9  
Tel: 204-475-5008 | Direct Line: 431-478-0855 | Visit us at gcwcc.mb.ca 
 

Celebrating the past serving the future. 

https://www.gcwcc.mb.ca/site/assets/files/1049/palliative_mb_03_2024.pdf
http://www.gcwcc.mb.ca/

